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This project proceeds on schedule.  The first round of tuition was paid by students April 1-16, 
2023.  The second round of tuition to be paid is scheduled to be paid August 1-19, 2023.  After 
those dates, administrators at Canyon Scholars will submit to their U.S. board:  

Tuition receipts including the date of the receipt, the name of the student, the nature of the expense, 
the name of the vendor, and the amount of the receipt. If the receipt is in pesos, we can provide a 
conversion to US dollars,  

A photo of each student supported by this grant, a brief description of where they are from, where they 
are going to school, their age or grade level, and a brief description of their favorite subject or area of 
study (if known).  

Following receipt of the above documentation, students will receive reimbursement from the grant 
funds.  It is expected that this will be early September, 2023. 

A zoom call was held with student recipients, Canyon Scholar administrators and Lander 
Rotarians on June 15, 2023.  The students spoke with sponsors and other Rotarians.  Further 
contact is planned via zoom in the future. 
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